
 

 

Welcome to Year 5! 
A warm welcome to Year 5. Your teacher is Miss Willis and your TAs are Miss 

Cullum, Miss Barnes and Mrs Dodson. 
 

Key dates:   
6.9.23    Term begins 
8.9.23    Start of year Mass 
20.10.23  End of term 

To kickstart the year, our Geography 
topic will be Investigating our World. 

We will be learning how to use 
Ordnance Survey maps as well as 
learning how to use 6 figure grid 

references. We will also look at relative 
distances, different climate zones and 
contours. Finally, we will learn how to 

do some orienteering. 

 

PE 

Every Wednesday 

In RE, our topic is ‘Ourselves’. We will 
learn about how we made in the likeness 
of God. It will also remind us of God’s 
love for us and that we need to love 
and forgive others as Jesus loves and 

forgives us. 

  

In Science, our focus strand is Physics. We 
will be learning all about Earth and Space. 
We will learn about the Solar System and 

the Moon. We will also learn about 
Katherine Johnson.   

 

Our class story this half term is 

‘Street Child’ by Berlie Doherty. This 
story is set in the Victorian period and 

follows one families plight as they try to 
survive the tough conditions they find 

themselves in. 

In Maths, children will focus on number and 
place value. We will learn numbers up to 

1,000,000 and Roman Numerals to 1000. We 
will then focus on Addition and Subtraction 
where we will implement our new knowledge 
of place value to 1,000,000 in calculations. 

Please encourage your child to read for at least 10 minutes every day. Spellings and 
homework are sent home every Monday and due back in school on Friday. TT Rockstars log 

in’s are inside reading diaries and homework books. Accessing this regularly will greatly 
help them in maths. 

 


